“Alternating Day Schedule”
For At-School Students

Nebo

SCHOOL DISTRICT

In the possibility that an individual school in Nebo School District experiences increased COVID-19 case
counts, the District is planning for an initial intervention that would reduce the number of students attending
at the school each day. The purpose is to continue at-school instruction while increasing our physical
distancing and cleaning measures. The intent is to reduce our COVID-19 case count by implementing
these measures and to avoid more significant action.

Specific questions about the “Alternating Day Schedule” can be answered by calling the school. General
details about the “Alternating Day Schedule” are listed below:

SCHEDULE

e The school will follow an “Alternating Day Schedule” and calendar (see coordinating calendar).

e Students will be grouped by last name (A-K and L-Z), allowing families to be on the same schedule.

e Students will typically attend school in person two days a week: Monday and Thursday OR Tuesday
and Friday with alternating weeks (see coordinating calendar). All at-home learning days, including
Wednesdays, will consist of students participating in learning activities assigned by their teacher(s).

e Schools will follow their current bell schedule, including early dismissal. Advanced Learning Center
classes will continue their regular full week schedule.

DEVICES

e [f there is a need, Chromebooks are available for check out at your student’s school.

MEALS

e Meals will still be available on days when students are scheduled for at-home learning.

e On the days students participate in at-school instruction, meals will be ordered as usual.

e On the days students participate in at-home learning, meals will be pre-ordered using an order form
available on the school’s website. Families will pick up meals at the school.

TRANSPORTATION

e Regular bus routes will run every day except for Wednesdays.

EVENT ATTENDANCE

e Presale of tickets will occur for all events held during the “Alternating Day Schedule.” No tickets
will be available for purchase at the gate.
Attendance will be limited to 50% capacity or less.
Masks will be required for all attendees at all events.
Children who are not students of the school may only attend events with a parent and must sit with
the parent throughout the event.

OTHER

e Special Education services will continue in accordance with the “Alternating Day Schedule.”
e English as a second language services will continue in accordance with the “Alternating Day
Schedule.”



